

3 April 2007

Mr Hari Iyer GPO Box 71 CAUFIELD EAST VIC 3145

Dear Mr Iyer

Thank you for your letter of 30 March 2007 and your recent emails concerning your dispute with Westpac Banking Corporation and related matters with the Victorian Civil and Administrative Tribunal (VCAT).

General Jeffery appreciates the time and trouble you have taken writing to him about these matters which he understands have caused you great concern. However, I am sorry to disappoint you but it is not possible for the Governor-General to become directly involved in matters concerning the VCAT. May I suggest if you wish to pursue these matters further, that you approach the Hon Rob Hulls, Victorian Attorney General, Level 26, 121 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Vic 3001.

In this circumstance, I am returning your documents to you for your safekeeping.

Yours sincerely

Brien Hallett

Deputy Official Secretary to the Governor-General